
 

 

Dear Potential Corporate Member: 
 
Are you looking to do business or partner with First Nations in Ontario but not sure where to start?  Having 
troubles getting a First Nations audience for your product, service or event?  Then becoming a corporate member 
with the Ontario First Nations Economic Developers Association (OFNEDA) could be the answer! 
 
OFNEDA can assist your organization by creating interest in your products and services among First Nations 
across Ontario through our communication channels.  We can also assist your organization to ensure you have 
cultural awareness of the community customs and traditional protocol, as they will vary for each First Nation 
community across Ontario and Canada. 
 
Becoming a corporate sponsor will give your organization the following benefits: 
 
✓ Your logo and company website link on OFNEDA’s website and social media platforms 
✓ Honorary position on OFNEDA's Corporate Committee which entitles you to invitations to our AGM, Economic 

Development information sessions and annual conference (FNEAC 2017) hosted by OFNEDA 
✓ An opportunity to participate in the tradeshow at FNEAC 2017 
✓ Free job postings and tenders on OFNEDA’s website 
 
ABOUT OFNEDA 
The Ontario First Nations Economic Developers Association (OFNEDA) is a membership based, not-for-profit 
incorporation that was established in 2009.  Our membership is comprised of the 133 Economic Development 
Officers/Practitioners in Ontario.  OFNEDA's members represent a group of professionals with a common goal 
of enabling and fostering economic development in First Nations communities. We provide our members with 
access to a growing network of industry professionals, business developers and investors to improve 
communications, create economic development opportunities and forge strategic partnerships.   
 
MISSION STATEMENT 
The Ontario First Nations Economic Developers Association (OFNEDA) will support a working environment and 
research centre that will enhance and promote economies that are viable and culturally sensitive, as defined by 
each First Nation community. 
 
If you have any questions or require further information please contact our Marketing Director, Steven McCoy at 
stevenmccoy@ofneda.com or call us at the office 705.256.5413.   
 
Chi-Migweech and we look forward to hearing from you soon! 

 
Steven McCoy, BBA 
Marketing Director 
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